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August 14, 2018 
 
I am presenting this letter to you on behalf of the Unitarian Congregation of West 
Chester (UCWC).  UCWC is a non-profit religious congregation in the borough of West 
Chester.  We’re requesting your support in a fund-raising auction.  It is a wonderful 
opportunity for you to acquaint our church members with your business and encourage 
them to visit your establishment.  At the same time, your contributions help local 
organizations thrive so they are better able to service the needs of the community. 
 
We would be grateful if you could help us by donating a gift certificate or merchandise 
for the event.  All businesses that are able to assist will be listed in our program and will 
be highlighted in our promotion of the event within the congregation and on our 
Facebook page.  Our annual auction will be held on Saturday, October 20, 2018 at 3 pm 
at UCWC. You are welcome to join us.  
 
We have been fortunate to receive generous support from area merchants in previous 
years.  I would be delighted to answer any questions you may have.  My phone number 
is 484-883-6504, or you can send a message to auction@ucwc.org.  A member of our 
auction committee will follow up with any questions you may have in the coming weeks.  
We do hope you will contribute, and we thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nancy Artus 
Auction Committee Chair 
auction@ucwc.org 
 

Non-Profit ID: 75-12400-6 
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